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Fitzroy Falls/Avoca – 14 December 2021 
 

Issues raised Response 
How will Council be consulting / informing community 
of future developments or projects across the 
Shire.   More community engagement needed! 
 

We agree and look forward to improving our services 
over the next few years as we build a new organisation.  
The current requirements for the public notification of 
applications is found within the adopted Community 
Engagement Strategy.  This details that process, 
however, we are currently improving our website which 
will include more timely updates for the community 
subject to internal discussions and agreement with 
internal stakeholders.     
 

More public awareness needed for approved events ie 
road closures  / parking for events such as Bowral 
Classic 
 

We agree! This is an area where our website could be a 
very useful tool and updates provided on a daily basis.  
This is an ongoing project that will take time and 
resources and engagement of various internal and 
external stakeholders.       
 

Residents should be given option not to have a green 
waste 
 

Unfortunately, it is not manageable to keep track of 
which residents have opted in or out and keep track of 
bins presented – further enquiries can be made with 
RRC. 
 

Throsby Road, Fitzroy Falls overgrown trees lining 
streets/roadways in most streets around Fitzroy Falls. 
Throsby Street   – Fallen trees reported to Council – 
works commenced by Council and still not finished 
(commenced as few weeks ago and have not returned 
to complete removal and clean up). 
Uprooted tree  and another tree hanging that needs 
urgent attention, as leaning towards powerlines. 
 

Works were completed 15/12/2021. This work was 
delayed due to wet weather causing site access issues. 

 
 
 
 


